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Hop in for Autumn Holiday fun 

this school holiday at Luna Park, 

with Autumn Skies, Roller coaster 

highs and bunny fun. There are 

fun, there are laughs to be had 

and memories to be shared with 

friends 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This term one of our focus has been on creating our 

routines, rituals and culture. We are committed to 

working purposefully, creatively and with genuine 

care. To provide an OSHC environment where the 

children feel safe, supported and excited to be here. 

To build on relationships and provide opportunities 

to engage in activities that are meaningful and 

purposeful to each child. 

 

Our planners are filled with activities selected by 

children. The opportunity to engage in the activities 

on our planners as well as engaging in the permanent 

areas set up. Children have choices and can choose 

what to engage in. 

 

 

IMPORTANT  

We require a minimum of 12 hours' notice for any 

new bookings, due to the fact that we are staffed by 

a single person.  

You will receive an email confirmation from a 

manager as soon as your booking is confirmed.  

We are looking for new employees, so do not 

hesitate to refer us to someone you know that would 

be interested in applying for this job 

 


